
Employees Enjoy Annual Hospital Week Celebration  

A sunny day, delicious food, fantastic door prizes, and two helicopter landings made for a memorable Hospital Week 

luncheon!  The annual picnic lunch was catered by Boondocks BBQ. Door prizes included plants and flowers from 

area nurseries, as well as beach chairs and other summer-time goodies.  Thank you to each and every employee for 

making George Regional Health System a vital part of this community. You can see all of the Hospital Week photos 

on our Facebook page.  
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Spring 2015 Discover Magazine Now Available  

The spring edition of Discover magazine was distributed to the community in late 

May. This issue features a special section welcoming Greg Havard as our CEO; the 

hospital expansion, a special delivery from the Labor & Delivery Department, and 

George Regional Health & Rehab.  

Copies can be found throughout the campus and on our website under the “Media” 

link.  

GRH Auxiliary Awards Scholarships to MGCCC Students 

Each year, the hospital auxiliary awards scholarships. This year’s recipients were Kierston Goss and Jenny Higgins, 

both from Lucedale, and both Level 2 nursing students at the Mississippi Gulf Coast Community College. Each $1,000 

scholarship will be applied to tuition and other educational costs during the fall 2015 semester. The scholarships were 

presented at the Auxiliary’s meeting in April.  

Pictured are Sherry James, 

nursing instructor, Kierston 

Goss, Jenny Higgins, and Faye 

McNeil, Auxiliary President.  

Maxine Goff was 

presented a 35 

hour service pin 

by Faye McNeil.  

Save the Date! 

The 2015 Relay for Life is set for Saturday, June 27 from 4:00 to 10:00 p.m. This year’s theme 

is the 80’s. More details coming soon.  


